

NAHR User Group Meeting Minutes

Date of meeting : 13th July 2015, 20.00

Venue : Skype telephone conference (no video)

Apologies : John Timperley, Tim Board

Present: Marcus Bankes, Max Fehily, Tony Andrade, Matt Wilson

1. BHS Executive meeting update

- MB gave update of BHS exec meeting
 - Knee ligament registry is a year ahead of NAHR
 - BHS could do more to promote registry but...
 - No more money from BHS required
 - More money from other areas – eg industry

2. Quality Outcome Committee Meeting (BOA)

- MB attended this.
- MB circulated slides from this meeting
- There was suggestion that this group would provide umbrella cover for administration, support, insurance etc – the group support this
- MB to circulate future dates of this meeting to the group to see if others can attend

3. Promoting the Registry

- Important to get high volume units to engage (EOC, Coventry)
- An annual report would help promote
 - Regional uptake
 - Demographics and overall raw data would be possible
 - MB will circulate a copy of the knee ligament registry so the group can see where we are aiming

4. Financial options

- TA updated MB on financial options
- Money aimed for 10k upfront then 5-10k per year for three years

5. Date of next meeting

- At BOA Wednesday 16th September 1700 face-to-face and via Skype